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4th Quarter 2023

 “ONE ON ONE PROGRAM” with News Director Mark Anthony

10 Minutes Sundays at 10:20 am; Mondays at 9:40 am

Oct. 7-9 On this week’s One on One we visited with Sonya Anderson and Todd Powers from 
ROAR (Runestone Off Road ATV Riders) in talk about ATV safety. 

Oct. 14-16 We talked with Owen Miller and Dr. Keith Hamilton from Alexandria Covenant Church 
and how they are helping out native Alaskans to find hope and escape from drugs. 

Oct. 21-23 Author Janet Horvath joined us on One on One to talk about her book dealing with the 
Holocaust and what her parents experienced as Jewish musicians and survivors in Nazi 
Germany. 

Oct. 28-30 Our interview this week was with Becky Schmitz and Carmen Hudson, of the Vikingland 
Community Support Program, as they discussed the upcoming Halloween Parade to bring 
some joy to the community.

Nov. 4-6   On this week’s One on One we talked with Sgt. Jesse Grabow about staying safe on 
Minnesota roadways during the winter driving season.  

Nov. 11-13   The United Way’s Jen Jabas and Leah Wolkow discussed the Holiday Gift Program which 
helps needy children at Christmas time. 

Nov. 18-20 RCC Renovation Committee members Kent Kopp and Kimberly Albert were in to 
discuss the RCC Renovation and expansion project.  

Nov. 25-27 Engineer Julie Lucas, of Mining Minnesota, was in to discuss how “responsible mining” 
in Minnesota would bring jobs to the state.   

Dec. 2-4 Laura Johnson, of the Alexandria Lakes Area Chamber of Commerce, and AAHS student 
Grayson Grove were in to talk about the Pride of the Lakes program on One on One.    

Dec. 9-11 Former Marines Grant Haugen and David Anderson were in to discuss the Toys for 
Kids/Toys for Tots program on One on One. 

Dec. 16-18 We had in Tommy Lee on One on One to talk about the Christmas Wish program and 
helping area families have a nice Christmas that they might not otherwise experience.  

Dec. 23-25 On this week’s One on One we visited with veterans Pat Ellingson and Jeff Timm and the 
“Welcome Home Vietnam Veterans” event set for this June to give the veterans the 
welcome home that they never received. 

Dec. 30-Jan.1 On this week’s One on One we chatted with the DNR’s Mitch Lawler about the unsafe 
ice conditions on area lakes and how people need to stay off of the lakes.    

 


